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The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to request that a presentation by Ambassador David Choquehuanca Céspedes, Minister of Foreign Affairs and Worship of the Republic of Bolivia, be placed on the order of business of the Permanent Council meeting of March 4, 2008, so that he may continue presenting the information requested by member countries on the democratic process in Bolivia and provide an update on the constituent process.

The Minister is scheduled to arrive at the airport at 10:30 a.m. and will come directly to OAS headquarters, in order to speak at 11 a.m.

The Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C. , March 3, 2008
Chair of the Permanent Council 

Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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